
 
 
 
 
 
July 10, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Martin Underwood 

P.O. Box 28448 

Baltimore, MD 21234 

 

Dear Mr. Underwood: 

 

I want to thank you for responding to our letter of June 18,  and for granting us the opportunity of an 

interview to discuss your work with the Kennedy and Johnson administrations and any knowledge 

you may have that could enhance the public’s understanding of the Kennedy assassination. 

 

Based on our conversation this morning, we have tentatively scheduled our appointment for Friday, 

July 18 at 9:00 a.m., and will plan to meet at the Sheraton Hotel in Baltimore in the lobby if you think 

that would be most comfortable.   Jeremy Gunn, General Counsel and Associate Director for 

Research and Analysis, and myself will be the only two staff members participating in the interview.  

When you call to confirm the appointment next Tuesday, we can work out the specifics and get the 

address of the Sheraton, as there may be more than one in Baltimore.  

 

If you have any documents or other material pertaining to your work with Presidents Kennedy and 

Johnson, specifically around the time of the assassination through the release of the Warren 

Commission Report (November 1963 - September 1964), or regarding President Johnson’s interest in 

the assassination in the 1966-68 period, we would be most appreciative if you could bring them to our 

meeting.  We hope the packet of material we enclosed with our initial letter was useful to you.  

 

I expect to hear from you early next week.  Although July 18 is the ideal date for us, if it turns out 

not to be convenient for you, we can schedule the meeting for the week of  

July 28. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Irene F. Marr 

Senior Analyst 



 


